SIAS Drop-in

We're back at Sunshine House!

SIAS are resuming face-to-face drop-in sessions

starting 23rd February 2023

Every Thursday (term time)
2pm-5pm

at

Sunshine House
27 Peckham Road
SE5 8UH

essions will begin no later than 4.30pm

Virtual drop-in sessions will continue to be held every
Tuesday (during term time) 9:30am-1:30pm

Please click here to book a place at the virtual drop-in

For further information
on the

local offer
Email: sias@southwark.gov.uk



https://calendly.com/southwarkiass
https://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/sias/

